Charles Marandino LLC
PO Box 20
Milmay, NJ 08340

Date: September 8, 2021
Project: 2021 Road Program

Borough of Merchantville

To: Residents of: Hamilton Avenue

Please be advised of roadwork commencing on your street, starting on or about,
September 13, 2021. Work related to removal and replacement of existing
concrete curb, sidewalk and driveway aprons will commence on that date.
Anticipated duration for concrete work is approximately 2 weeks. Separate notice
will follow providing scheduling for roadway surface reconstruction. Upon
removal and replacement of drive aprons, the driveway will not be accessible for
up to 3 days

PLEASE DO NOT PARK ANY VEHICLE IN THE ROADWAY FROM 6AM UNTIL 6PM
WHILE CONSTRUCTION PROGRESSES.

During this time, the roadway will remain open to Local Traffic Only. However,
please be advised of possible delays due to heavy equipment activity. We
apologize for any inconvenience. Please call if any question. Thank you.

Charles Marandino LLC (856) 691-9963
Gary Giglio (609) 922-0149
Al Gameron, Foreman (856) 281-8796

Note: In the event of inclement weather, construction activities will be
postponed until the following day.



